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NEWS RELEASE: CRITICAL POLICE INCIDENT 

FORT WORTH, NEWS RELEASE - CRITICAL POLICE INCIDENT 

FORT WORTH, Texas- On Sunday, May 19, 2024, at approximately8:19 p.m., a Fort Worth Police 
Officer from East division was alerted on a possible suspect vehicle related to a shooting near the 4800 
block of Miller Ave. that took place on Saturday, May 18, 2024.   

The officer was behind the suspect vehicle and prior to initiating his emergency lighting, a witness stated 
to investigators that the suspect pulled over and got out of the vehicle with his hands up. 

As the officer started getting out of his vehicle, the suspect reached for a gun and began shooting 
several rounds at the officer. The officer was able to return fire as the suspect got back in his vehicle and 
fled the scene. 

The officer was injured and believed to have been shot, but found out later at the hospital that the 
injuries he sustained resulted from flying debris from the patrol vehicle during the shootout. 

The officer followed the suspect for about a mile before his patrol vehicle became disabled. At this 
point, responding Fort Worth officers continued pursuing the suspect vehicle into a neighboring city. 

While details remain limited in this ongoing investigation, the suspect is in custody and there is not a 
danger to the public at this time. 

The officer has been with the Fort Worth Police Department for a year and a half and is a lateral transfer 
officer from a neighboring agency. He was discharged from the hospital on Sunday night with minor 
injuries and is with his family. 

The department will share more details about this investigation as they become available. 
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